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The Altar flowers this morning are 

dedicated to the Glory of God and given 

by Tim and Karen Ferg in honor of 

Jackson’s 1st birthday! 

  

ATTENDANCE LAST SUNDAY 
 

8:30 AM  — 79          10:45 AM — 98  

Sunday School —  54 

  

The doughnuts in the Fellowship Hall have 

been provided courtesy of 

 

Kitty Sienkiewicz 
  

Thanks for your wonderful support!  

If you would like to provide donuts for Sunday 

morning fellowship, sign up on the sheet posted in the 

Administration Hallway.  Cost per Sunday is $30. 

Calling all VBS Volunteers!! 

 
Are you ready to 

experience the 
ride of a lifetime 
as we share God’s 

love and Word with 
the children of our 

community? VBS will be 
held June 25-29 from 9am-12 Noon and we 
are in search of volunteers to help make this 
another successful week. Sign up at Sign-Up 
Central in the Fellowship Hall or contact 
Kristin Freeman. (kfreeman647@comcast.net) 

 

 

April 29th 

One Service Only 

10:30 a.m. 

GSLC Bi-Annual Budget 

Meeting 12 p.m. 

followed by a  

Celebration Luncheon! 

Celebrate this GREAT DAY 
We have Paid off Our Mortgage! 

Congregational Meeting April 29 
The Bi-Annual Meeting of Good Shepherd Lutheran 
Church, will be Sunday, April 29, following the 10:30 a.m. 
worship service.  The agenda includes the approval of the 
July 2018-June 2019 annual operating budget.  All 
Confirmed Members of GSLC have voice and vote at the 
meeting.   
If you have further questions on the proposed budget, the 
Council will be holding Question/Answer budget sessions 
Sunday, April 15 and April 22, at 9:45 am, in the 
Fellowship Hall.  
 
We hope that you will all be in attendance for this 
important business! 

Sunday Night Bible Study 
April 22nd, 6 p.m. 
Latin American 
Peace Corp 
Experience, by GSLC 
member Kari Kviten. 

Sunday School Registration 
 

Enroll for the 2018-2019 Sunday 
School Year on April 22 or April 
29th in Fellowship Hall. 

March YTD Budgeted 
 Giving Summary * 

  
Fiscal Year 2017-2018 
Budgeted Income: $495,913.15 
Actual Income: $481,946.50 
Behind ($13,966.65) 
  

* Detailed Income and Expense reports are posted on the bulletin board in 
the Fellowship Hall.  For questions, please see Mary McCoy, Treasurer, or 
Geoff Morton, Financial Secretary. 

Habitat Builds Again! 
 
Once again, Good Shepherd, in support of our 
Lutheran Coalition of churches, will help build a home 
for a family in need. Details on this year’s build are 
located on the Outreach bulletin board  We hope you 
will come out to join us one Saturday for this very 
worthwhile project! Registration will only take place 
online and information can be found on our website.  

Sign-up in Narthex 

C ongratulations to our New Drivers 

 
May God continually watch 

over you and protect you behind 
the wheel and in all that you do. 

mailto:kfreeman647@comcast.net


 

Page 2                                                                                                                                                                        8:30 a.m.  
 

 

Back Pack Funds 
  
Once again we are helping 
EQUIP the schoolchildren in 
our community by collecting 
monetary donations for the 
annual Give a Kid a Chance backpack program. 
Donations will help purchase backpacks and all the 
necessary school supplies for needy children in 
Cherokee County. Rather than shop for the individual 
supplies, we are requesting monetary donations. We 
will then order the backpacks and supplies. A 
backpack filled with all the essentials costs 
approximately $20. There will be a box in the entryway 
for donations. We will also have a service day in June 
where we will assemble the donated backpacks here 
at church. 

Saints and Sinners will be meeting 
this Wednesday, April 18th. We will 
be heading out to play Putt Putt.  
Cost will be $20. Check weekly e-mail 
for more information. 

CONFIRMATION AND FX3 
 

 
Confirmation Class and FX3 meets April 22,  at 12:30  
in the Fellowship Hall. The Confirmation lesson will be  

on Sharing Your Faith 
 In addition to attending class, confirmands are asked to attend 

Sunday School; attend worship and complete worship summaries; 
Please make sure to contact Cat for any missed classes notes. 

TODAY we will be celebrating 
the great outdoors.  We will meet 
after the 10:45 a.m. service and 
travel to Patriots Park for a picnic 
lunch and games.  Pack your 
lunch to eat with the group and wear closed toe 
shoes.   We will return to the church at 2 p.m. 

Show You Care with Socks and Underwear 

We are currently collecting new socks and 
underwear  to donate to Give a Kid a 

Chance this summer.  Collection bins will 
be located in the entryway and Fellowship 

Hall throughout the month of April. 

 

 4s/Kindergarten 
 (T) Jenny Champion 
 (T) Gina Crittenden 
 (A) Scarlett Hovda 
 (A) Sarita Morris 
   
1st/2nd 
 (T) Karen Epstein 
 (A) Missy Jayroe 
 (A) Help Needed  
 
3rd-5th 
 (T) Chuck McCoy 
 (T) Leanne Reynolds 
 (A) Carrie Escamilla 
 (A) Trina Hutchison 

 Middle School 
 (T) Deborah Ezell 
 (T)  Help Needed 
 (A) Tim Matthews 
 (A) Mindi Pirkl 
 
High School 
 (T) Mike McCoy 
 (A) Kristen Brenneman 
 (A) Tracey Homer 
 
 Adult 
 (T) Jaime Escamilla  
 (T) Mary Tucker  
 (T) Lori Peters  

2018-19 Sunday School Team  Please join us in thanking this group of teachers for 

their leadership in our Sunday School Ministry!   
 

We always welcome new leaders in our Sunday 
School programs and encourage your prayerful 

consideration of these opportunities to show God’s 
grace in action! 

Please contact Janice Swinford, Sunday School Superintendent, at  

770-924-8906 or sundayschool@gslutheran.org for more infor-

mation or to talk about how you can participate in Sunday School!  

REMINDER 
No Sunday School 

April 29th 

Empty Nesters  

Weõre celebrating Seis de Mayo!! 

Come join us on  Sunday, May 6, at 12:30 pm  

For LUNCH , at El Ranchero on Rose Creek Drive!  

Weõll have a great lunch with fun and fellowship, and then walk ALL THE 
WAY  to the Frozen Cow Creamery for dessert! (a few doors away!)  

mailto:sundayschool@gslutheran.org

